

00:47:01 Skye: Hi Tania
 00:47:43 Peter Tippett: Is tonight a CC?
 00:47:49 Dan from NUDIES: CC!
 00:47:51 Dan from NUDIES: Yes
 00:47:59 Peter Tippett: Thanks
 00:47:59 Dan from NUDIES: OC meetings are Mondays
 00:48:10 Peter Tippett: data.dte.org.au/meeting/current_meeting/portal.php
 00:48:35 Peter Tippett: http://data.dte.org.au/meeting/current_meeting/portal.php
 00:53:18 Vince Logiusto: Hi All
 00:53:55 John Magor 1841: Hi Vince.
 00:54:25 Vince Logiusto: Hi John
 00:54:36 Tania Morsman: HI Vince
 00:54:48 Martin 1731: hi John, Vince, tanya
 00:55:06 Vince Logiusto: Hi Martin
 00:55:49 Tania Morsman: HI Marty
 00:55:52 Peter Tippett: I think al agenda items have been restored but if you spot any missing please let me know.
 00:56:13 Tania Morsman: awesome Peter, thank you
 00:57:25 Vince Logiusto: villages@confest.org.au
 00:59:01 Peter Tippett: I got my dates confused. Agenda items were removed today. 30/1
 01:00:00 Shardae Reed: hey gang <3
 01:00:30 Naomi Anderson: Hello Hello :D
 01:01:14 Vince Logiusto: Hey Shardae
 01:01:31 Shardae Reed: can't do minutes sorry I have a dinner to eventually be at lol
 01:02:30 Peter Tippett: You can add your names here for simplicity
 01:02:31 Peter Tippett: http://data.dte.org.au/meeting/current_meeting/portal.php
 01:06:08 Dan from NUDIES: Already done!
 01:07:08 Vince Logiusto: Mark R
 01:07:50 Vince Logiusto: Who is on the mobile
 01:09:28 Peter Tippett: <http://dte.org.au/minutes/2020-01-16%20CC%20Minutes.pdf>
 01:09:39 Peter Tippett: <http://dte.org.au/minutes/2020-01-23%20CC%20Minutes%20.pdf>
 01:11:53 Peter Tippett:

Agenda item ID: 7402 Date: 2020-01-25 12:08:04 Agenda item: Servicing of Hive fridge container, generator and solar hub
 Agenda details: Request for electrical components such as the fridge container, primary generator and solar components to be serviced prior to Hive operations -ensuring NSW regulation food safety standards are able to be met. Motion: Item by: Shardae Reed
 Agenda item ID: 7403 Date: 2020-01-25 12:19:16 Agenda item: Village catering for Set Up 2020 Agenda details: What is the concensus on village catering this year? Hive facilitators would prefer an alternative kitchen like Arts Village 2019 to cater for villages. Hive can potentially cater if numbers significantly reduce from last year. Motion: Item by: Shardae Reed
 Both these items are up. Is there something else missing?

01:11:56 Dazza Ice Man: Darrylle Ryan
 01:13:12 Dazza Ice Man: Don't forget the E
 01:13:25 Vince Logiusto: Please update my surname to Logiusto on the meetings 16/01/20 and 23/01/20 but get it tested first.
 01:13:31 John Magor 1841:
 01:14:04 Kristen Joy 1645: I take the attendance for this register only from the minutes, each meeting can be verified via the link to the meeting minutes at the top of the column
 01:14:06 Kristen Joy 1645: <https://dte.coop/to/epqrk>
 01:15:29 Peter Tippett: That has been proven to be unreliable. Troy has stated at a meeting that it is no longer used. There is no official attendance register other than the minutes
 01:15:51 Kristen Joy 1645: please note that the attendance for some meetings is amended at subsequent meetings when errors are identified and entered into the minutes
 01:15:56 Vince Logiusto: Can the host please mute all
 01:16:16 Peter Tippett: data.dte prvides a tool so people can record their own attendance and check to confirm their voting rights.
 01:16:18 Tania Morsman: why Vince
 01:16:28 Vince Logiusto: too much background noise
 01:16:48 Vince Logiusto: people can then unmute as they speak
 01:18:25 Taisha FireCircle: Yes
 01:18:32 Kelly: Yes John!
 01:18:44 Shardae Reed: yes please
 01:18:46 Taisha FireCircle: Currently trying to host a gathering AND do a meeting.Would appreciate getting this done.
 01:19:15 Peter Tippett: CC all members can vote. OC only has 3 out of 5 rule.
 01:19:22 Kristen Joy 1645: taking the attendance at a meeting is almost as big a job as the minutes themselves, we've used visual and vocal identification in order to verify the identity of members attending for many years now.
 01:19:45 Kristen Joy 1645: that's why we do the roll call
 01:20:02 Troy Reid: Incorrect Peter - the CC has the 3 out of 5 rule too

01:20:19 Shardae Reed: haha same @taisha I'm hardcore FOMOing at this point already :P
01:20:57 Peter Tippett: http://data.dte.org.au/meeting/current_meeting/portal.php
01:21:02 Vince Logiusto: 0418530289 please mute your mic
01:21:31 Taisha FireCircle: I'm just gonna cook dinner for all the guests. Will be here though and I'll check back in in HALFA

01:21:58 Shardae Reed: 🙄
01:24:00 Vince Logiusto: So what needs to happen to update the attendees correctly on the amendments?
01:24:14 Vince Logiusto: Please update my surname
01:24:28 Shardae Reed: please update my surname
01:27:23 Peter Tippett: data.dte entries for the 16
01:27:24 Peter Tippett: Troy Reid Don Royal Grant Waldram Mark Vince Malcolm David Cruise Daniels Mike Kennedy Kate Shapiro Paul Manderson Kristen Joy Coral Larke Peter Tippett Scouse 1619 Tania Morsman 1820 Kathy Ernst Tom Robinson

01:28:10 Peter Tippett: 23/1
01:28:10 Peter Tippett: Naomi Anderson Naomi Anderson John Magor Grant Waldram Jude Murray Elisa Brock Elisa Brock Naomi Malcolm Kathy Ernst Tania Morsman 1820 John Magor

01:30:21 Vince Logiusto: And my surname Kathy
01:31:54 Vince Logiusto: It was in his budget Elisa
01:32:54 Vince Logiusto: Just note the amount
01:33:11 Elisa Brock: Vince last meeting we heard that the reason it needed approval was that it WASN'T approved in a budget.

01:33:58 Vince Logiusto: my recollection was that it simply had not been reimbursed
01:34:59 Elisa Brock: I specifically asked why it needed the approval of the meeting... hadn't it already been approved? I was told no, this expense had not been previously approved, thus it was up for approval at the meeting. The motion was passed.

01:35:45 Kate Sarah Shapiro: Exactly
01:35:59 Kate Sarah Shapiro: No it needed to be passed
01:36:12 Kate Sarah Shapiro: Elisa is right
01:36:17 Vince Logiusto: ok
01:36:35 Vince Logiusto: Thanks Minute Takers
01:45:34 Kristen Joy 1645: it helps to keep pasting the list from the minutes into the chat so folks know if you've missed them or not
01:46:35 Vince Logiusto: Do we minute the time of the second role call?
01:47:09 Elisa Brock: not generally, Vince, if I understand it correctly.
01:47:13 Kristen Joy 1645:

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1RRE4OU_dIzJcfzTeuxKraLCJ8LLnA2jV?usp=sharing

01:47:19 Troy Reid: Vince the recording is timestamped
01:47:28 Kristen Joy 1645: here are the funding applications received so far
01:47:56 Kristen Joy 1645: ^
01:48:47 Kristen Joy 1645: David, I can share this application to the screen if you can stop sharing the agenda
01:51:34 Peter Tippett: KATE do you have an amount for this budget request?
01:51:34 Peter Tippett: Agenda item ID: 7421 Date: 2020-01-30 18:25:33 Agenda item: First Aid & Wellness Budgets Agenda details: Motion: That First Aid and Wellness operating budgets for 2020 presented be approved. Item by: Kate

01:51:36 Troy Reid: Nice work Dan
01:51:36 Kristen Joy 1645: this is sounding pretty awesome :D
01:52:05 Kristen Joy 1645: fed and clean is a special kind of happy
01:52:15 Peter Tippett: KATE do you have an amount for this budget request? Agenda item ID: 7421 Date: 2020-01-30 18:25:33 Agenda item: First Aid & Wellness Budgets Agenda details: Motion: That First Aid and Wellness operating budgets for 2020 presented be approved. Item by: Kate'

01:52:45 Kelly: I plan to go up on the 6th March, happy to take kitchen things up
01:54:49 Peter Tippett: Agenda item ID: 7369 Date: 2020-01-13 14:40:20 Agenda item: COTTAGE KITCHEN BUDGET Agenda details: I am planning on being on Wooroomah site from the 6th of March 2020 until Confest packdown. I am aware that labour day weekend is on the weekend I arrive and therefore I am happy to support a working bee for confest matters. Since I am on site I feel that we need a kitchen budget for people accessing the property for those accessing the site early for village set up and for overall set up leading up to Confest. I am happy to manage/coordinate the kitchen for meals for those accessing the property up to one week prior to Confest opening. Motion: That a budget for \$4,000 be available for Kitchen supplies and \$1,000 for fuel and sundries from the dates of 6th March 2020 to the 1st of April 2020 and for that to be put on Tania Morsman's debit card. Item by: Tania Morsman

01:54:51 Emma Bennett: gates open 12pm on the 8th
01:55:56 Kristen Joy 1645: got a 5 star grin on my face
02:00:58 Troy Reid: Tania, if you find you are running out of funds for catering setup we can always move a motion for an additional budget in a future CC

02:02:38 Shardae Reed: gold Kristen
02:02:54 Taisha FireCircle: Can I present Fire Circle Budget soon...? I need to sleep for work @ 5am

02:02:59 Kathy Ernst: That a budget for \$4,000 be available for Kitchen supplies and \$1,000 for fuel and sundries from the dates of 6th March 2020 until the money runs out and for that to be put on Tania Morsman's debit card.

02:03:27 Shardae Reed: budgets budgets budgets

02:03:51 Vince Logiusto: Can we approve this one please?

02:04:55 Taisha FireCircle: Hooray

02:05:01 Vince Logiusto: Yay

02:05:32 Naomi Anderson: Can I ask tania to tell us how many people she feds so we can celebrate the good number of people going up early

02:05:32 Vince Logiusto: Hive

02:05:36 Vince Logiusto: its there

02:08:22 Dan from NUDIES: https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1RRE4OU_dIzJCfzTeuxKraLCJ8LLnA2jV

02:08:50 Dan from NUDIES: Link to hive application:

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1U4YDCoQJehIfd0WBxtD_sd3HczT4B2z2

02:09:31 Taisha FireCircle: Fire Circle Budget next please There's a few things I need to cover- Including Self Care Team budget. Would be rad to get to work tomorrow.

02:09:38 Troy Reid: Motion "that the 2020 Autumn ConFest Hive & Volunteer Space budget totalling \$18,340 presented by Shardae Reed be approved"

02:10:19 Troy Reid: Only for OC

02:10:24 Vince Logiusto: It has been Lindy

02:10:41 Troy Reid: I am happy to move

02:11:50 Vince Logiusto: Yay

02:13:43 Kristen Joy 1645: a job I've identified but don't have time for is for is to write an info doc that includes all rules of the meetings of the committee and to track down any motions made by that committee that are relevant to the running of meetings

02:13:44 Vince Logiusto: It was on the agenda

02:13:47 Dan from NUDIES: Juliet can you please turn off your video

02:14:43 Dan from NUDIES: Fire circle budget application:

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1RRE4OU_dIzJCfzTeuxKraLCJ8LLnA2jV

02:15:36 Kristen Joy 1645: I can share to the screen if that's better for anyone

02:16:39 Peter Tippett: Correct Troy From rule 47. (xiv) Active members of the Co-operative can qualify as voting members of the ConFest Committee by attending three (3) of the last five (5) ConFest Committee Meetings.

02:17:46 Vince Logiusto: It's clearly itemised

02:18:05 Kathy Ernst: Yes, these people can vote but who can move a motion?

02:21:49 Dazza Ice Man: there are plenty in the back area

02:22:17 Peter Tippett: From rule 47(xiii) Every meeting of the ConFest Committee shall be conducted in accordance with Rule 33.

Rule 33. <http://data.dte.org.au/rules/search/search.php?query=33>.

02:23:47 Dazza Ice Man: I am looking at being up at Confest around the 4th April. I will need a Driver to drive a car/ute plus trailer, if you are happy to be off site on the 6th of April to help me get the truck and Ice. This is approx 12hour round trip to SHEP, COBRAM and then CONFEST. PLEASE put the word out and get them to contact me.

02:23:57 John Magor 1841: For such a small component (\$100) of the magic this crew brings to the site - does the time being taken on the bike purchase really balance the time?

02:24:02 Peter Tippett: (n) With the consent of the chairperson, speakers may request an item of relevance to the business be added to the minutes in their name. (o) Any member or visitor to the meeting may speak on any issue at a meeting with the permission of the chairperson, subject to any conditions imposed by the chairperson.

02:24:55 Kristen Joy 1645: we've got 2 potential meeting hours and a lot of budgets to get through

02:25:13 Peter Tippett: A chairperson may not rule out of order any motion which is within the competence of the meeting where all necessary incidental conditions have been observed. When a proposal, motion and an amendment to a motion has been accepted by the chairperson for consideration by the meeting, both before the motion is discussed and before a vote is taken, the chairperson must re-state the proposal, motion or amendment to a motion exactly, and ensure that all members present understand firstly, the wording and secondly, that a vote is being taken.

02:26:07 Daviddc Fiirst Aid: Apologies for arriving late, family have had several concerns

02:26:29 Tania Morsman: sorry to hear that David...but welcome

02:30:01 Skye Fitzpatrick 1659: Skye signing out now - Good Night Lovely ConFesters xxx

02:30:10 Troy Reid: Night Skye

02:30:18 Tania Morsman: g'night Skye

02:30:32 John Magor 1841: Goodnight Skye.

02:30:33 Kristen Joy 1645: daytime firetwirling practise and workshops are not feasible out in the sun on the plain ... heat stroke hazard

02:31:28 Vince Logiusto: shaded practice space sounds great

02:31:44 Jessica Townsend: More shade the better

02:32:48 Kristen Joy 1645: absolutely there's a lot of folks wanting to see more activity up on the plain, but that isn't going to happen without big shaded spaces

02:34:00 Kristen Joy 1645: seen some big shade structures that are an art installation, and a shaded public space, and an art installation ..

02:34:54 Emma Bennett: I will be driving from site on the 30th to Melbourne and back to site on the 2nd from Melbourne. I have a truck licence and can drive something.

02:37:09 Vince Logiusto: Can Taisha budget as is and if Kate and each of you devise a better group transport she wont use that part of the budget after its approved?

02:38:51 Jessica Townsend: I have a 7,5 box trailer that could be used for a supply run in theory, need it back to Yea to transport gypsy stuff to confest by the 5th

02:39:17 Naomi Anderson: I wanted to say it looks great! But the trailer 7x4 is twice the price f current market rates

02:39:18 Natalie from Consent Cove: hear hear

02:39:21 Kristen Joy 1645: agreed, it's gorgeously well itemised, I've seen scores of them over the years

02:40:07 Naomi Anderson: *** Please ** Also only one of two budgets I sent in are showing in the doc drive.

02:40:23 Marte 1823: Will there be any money left?

02:40:25 Taisha FireCircle: Motion "that the 2020 Autumn ConFest Fire Circle budget totalling \$15,985 presented by Taisha Reed be approved"

02:43:36 Kelly: I'm not on there but I'm not able to vote

02:43:50 Kelly: clarified

02:43:53 Kate Sarah Shapiro: brb

02:43:53 Matt 1707: Ops and Wellness have been investigating getting a source of free, used, large batteries. If we don't use them ourselves we might be able to make one or more available to Fire tribe, and others who can make use of them.

02:44:18 Taisha FireCircle: The battery source we have is a second hand solar company.

02:46:35 Lindy Hunt: that is why I said all budgets should be online 48 hours before being discussed and voted on

02:46:35 Trevor Pitt 1767: Thanks Matt, Hi Taishs. I might get some for free. Stay tuned.

02:47:10 Trevor Pitt 1767: Sorry... Taisha. Cant spell

02:47:24 Peter Tippett: Grant Waldram & Jude Murray ?

02:47:31 Matt 1707: We understood that emergency services budget was an urgent matter. Are we doing the emergency services budgets soon?

02:47:32 Peter Tippett: We saw Juliet before.

02:47:48 Peter Tippett: Did you get Grant Waldram & Jude Murray ?

02:50:24 John Magor 1841: Then if you take split personalities into account - potentially, the tally goes through the roof!

02:50:55 Peter Tippett: Lol JohnFrom http://data.dte.org.au/meeting/current_meeting/portal.php Grant Waldram & Jude Murray, Marte Kinder, Marty 1731, Elisa Brock, Mark, Matt English, Chris Selwood, Coral Larke, Marty, David Cruise, Daniel Smith, Robin, Vince, Kelly, Natalie, John Magor, Ashleigh wilson, Skye a.k.a. Suzen 1659, Naomi Anderson, Kathy Ernst, Peter Tippett, Tania Morsman 1820, Number of registered attendess: 22

02:50:56 Vince Logiusto: Next Please

02:51:07 Matt 1707: Aren't emergency services budgets supposed to come before other budgets?

02:53:37 Rob Legg-Bagg: Sorry to have to go but up early every day and need my sleep. Rob

02:53:42 Dan from NUDIES: Emergency response and first aid budget application:

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1RRE4OU_dIzJCfzTeuxKraLCJ8LLnA2jV

02:53:57 Naomi Anderson: Am I correct in thinking that the 16th & 27th will be updated after tonight as they were ratified tonight?

02:56:09 Vince Logiusto: Please just approve - we don't need to talk about it

02:56:16 Vince Logiusto: if everyone is happy

02:58:12 Daviddc Fiirst Aid: Re my input to budgets, I am busy in Adelaide, most of the team are in Vic, we are all busy,

02:58:33 Tania Morsman: Thank you David

02:58:43 Daviddc Fiirst Aid: I am happy that the team know my philosophy and are aware of requirements for consumables

02:58:57 Daviddc Fiirst Aid: I am fully supportive of the budget as presented

02:59:55 Tania Morsman: Thank you David

03:00:19 Peter Tippett: 11K was spent on them in 2016

03:00:32 Peter Tippett: I think other budgets for purchase have been passed since

03:02:24 Vince Logiusto: Will this make the event safer Kate?

03:02:47 Kristen Joy 1645: any first aid machine on site wants to be supplied and maintained by the qualified first aid crew

03:02:59 Kristen Joy 1645: to suggest otherwise is unwise...

03:03:05 Kristen Joy 1645: at best

03:03:38 Natalie from Consent Cove: agreed

03:04:15 Kristen Joy 1645: we do not have time for this level of micromangement

03:04:20 Kristen Joy 1645: seriously

03:05:05 Kelly: Agreed Kristen

03:06:37 Peter Tippett: Finance can also tell us how much has been spent on defibs over the last 4 years\
03:08:32 Vince Logiusto: Medical Equipment changes regularly
03:08:42 Peter Tippett: \$11,000 spent on defibs in 2016 alone. Where are they?
03:08:50 Kristen Joy 1645: 17 budgets to address tonight, we do not have time for this level of micromanagement
03:08:50 Peter Tippett: what about the other years?
03:09:09 Kate Sarah Shapiro: At site Peter
03:09:14 Kate Sarah Shapiro: But the site is huge
03:09:33 Kate Sarah Shapiro: I would like them ideally in multiple places
03:09:59 Marte 1823: We need first aid to treat all the burnt people from fire twirling.
03:10:08 Kate Sarah Shapiro: Exactly
03:11:01 Dazza Ice Man: away for 10 min
03:12:48 Marte 1823: Safety first
03:14:07 Peter Tippett: Troy from rule 33(vii) must ensure that any member voting on a proposal, motion or amendment to a motion was physically in the room and attending to the discussion on a proposal, motion or amendment to a motion, otherwise such member will be ineligible to vote on that proposal, motion or amendment to a motion.
03:15:30 Vince Logiusto: Thanks Site Ops - Great Budget Proposal
03:15:36 Dan from NUDIES: Site ops budget:

<https://drive.google.com/open?id=1Bv6l6KvhRBXpn5aXYSGbeSvYqSrRVGt1>

03:16:41 Vince Logiusto: It also addresses feedback and recommendations from previous festivals
03:16:52 Troy Reid: Yes Peter, I was listening to your objections
03:17:04 Kristen Joy 1645: sorry for the confusion, the OC siteops budget has been renamed accordingly
03:17:17 Vince Logiusto: Thanks Kristen
03:17:39 Vince Logiusto: Its correct
03:17:59 Vince Logiusto: I get the 13222
03:18:10 Vince Logiusto: No it isnt
03:19:19 Aaron Shipperlee: Ops need more UPnGO IMO
03:19:29 Kelly: Excellent Budget Naomi :)
03:19:34 Dan from NUDIES: Sometimes I think they need more than just Up and Go!
03:19:44 Dan from NUDIES: (that's a compliment, btw)
03:19:45 Aaron Shipperlee: 2 weeks of loo paper?
03:19:49 Vince Logiusto: Well written Naomi and Site Ops team
03:20:40 Aaron Shipperlee: I s'pose Ops deal with a lot of 'shit' ;)
03:20:42 Kelly: YAY!
03:21:43 Elisa Brock: LOL Aaron :-D
03:23:08 Aaron Shipperlee: maybe even a Poo-nicorn ;)
03:26:15 Troy Reid: I searched meeting minutes last year for the Rangers motion for a shipping container but could not find it. Can anyone give me a hint of where I may find it?
03:26:31 Natalie from Consent Cove: Off topic but in reference to budgets. Flynn will have a budget application for Consent Cove for next session. I hope that isn't (too) late, given that we only got told tonight what we actually had to do to apply after years of trying to get a straight answer :)
03:27:17 Dazza Ice Man: a container is About \$3000 20 foot
03:27:43 Vince Logiusto: \$4350
03:27:43 Troy Reid: and another \$2,500 for delivery from Deni/Moama/SwanHill
03:27:57 Aaron Shipperlee: @Dazza - they need a side loader.
03:28:02 Tania Morsman: Motion "that the 2020 Autumn ConFest WELLNESS budget totalling \$4,350 presented by Kate Shapiro on Behalf of Trevor Pitt , be approved"
03:28:13 Dazza Ice Man: or tow truck
03:28:18 Aaron Shipperlee: Anyway - containers are the OC
03:28:25 Kate Sarah Shapiro: And I'm not sure what features rangers need - whether they need a side opening... hicube.... how many feet etc...
03:29:01 Flynn from Consent Cove: I have a prefabricated Shipping container unit 20". I'd be willing to loan it to Confest for a few years. The only thing is it's in Brisbane and would need to be transported.
03:30:34 Kristen Joy 1645: wow
03:30:51 Kristen Joy 1645: will need digesting
03:31:06 Kristen Joy 1645: wow, thank you
03:31:19 Aaron Shipperlee: we love to ruminate ;)
03:31:25 Tania Morsman: we do
03:31:29 Daviddc Fiirst Aid: Thanks Flynn, or should we save it for a Qld ConFest ?
03:31:34 Kristen Joy 1645: I moonlight as a ruminant
03:31:47 Kristen Joy 1645: not really
03:32:13 Grant Waldram & Jude Murray: mooo?
03:33:05 Marte 1823: I wonder why we have portable generators on site which make noise pollution and ban amplified music?
03:33:19 Aaron Shipperlee:

03:34:45 Dan from NUDIES: Toilet budget:

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1K8l9TkeU4SFnjgJBohhurz_T8ZUbPu1f

03:35:20 Kristen Joy 1645: I'd love to see design ideas for ways to replace generators adequately, or at least make sound muffling units for the ones we can't replace
03:35:44 Chris Selwood 1890: either that or I can call Ron now!?
03:35:51 Vince Logiusto: \$1752?
03:37:33 Troy Reid: Yay! No shitting in the dark
03:37:36 Dazza Ice Man: 20 foot cont \$2 to \$3000
03:38:03 Dan from NUDIES: Goddess reawakening budget:

<https://drive.google.com/open?id=1RrAx0Q1TqhotQWMTCSiVVwZjcl4UKJK>

03:38:16 Vince Logiusto: Thanks to Dan for all the Links
03:38:34 Tania Morsman: Motion "that the 2020 Autumn ConFest budget totalling \$1752. presented by ERHAT Ron , be approved"
03:38:54 Aaron Shipperlee: I never shit in the dark #headtorch
03:39:38 Emma Bennett: we are hoping that market will start a renewable energy project this year. move away from generators in that space....
03:39:52 Emma Bennett: long term project...
03:40:37 Vince Logiusto: Who looks at them Kathy?
03:40:40 Tania Morsman: awesome emma
03:41:04 Kristen Joy 1645: that gives me a giant happy Emma <3
03:41:15 Vince Logiusto: Nice Emma
03:41:50 Vince Logiusto: Can you please Screenshare Kathy?
03:42:04 Elisa Brock: I think Dan needs to stop sharing first.
03:43:06 Natalie from Consent Cove: Consent Cove have applied or done anything yet as we have only just found out tonight
03:43:27 Tania Morsman: ok Natalie :)
03:43:36 Natalie from Consent Cove: haven't*
03:43:44 Natalie from Consent Cove: :)
03:43:52 Mark Rasmussen: Don't worry Natalie, there is still plenty of time
03:44:57 Jessica Townsend: I'm a bit slow for Gypsy too, still waiting for some quotes
03:45:15 Natalie from Consent Cove: Thanks Mark :)
03:45:26 Jessica Townsend: The process seemed to jump up outta the blue this year,
03:45:43 Jessica Townsend: Good were on to it early this year though.
03:45:49 Kate Sarah Shapiro: Don't worry - there's lots of people who haven't applied yet.
03:45:56 Mark Rasmussen: its like an early bird round
03:46:25 Vince Logiusto: These should be reviewed rather than just granted but perhaps fincom verify them if the CC approves
03:46:58 Naomi Anderson: There are some good academic studies of festival power needs & solutions comparing larger festivals than ours & looking at overall power saving & reductions of emissions. There are consultants & commercial suppliers that specialise in the area.
03:48:01 Elisa Brock: Vince yes, this step should be just comparing applications to budget. Next each application should be evaluated on its own merit.
03:48:28 Kristen Joy 1645: hi Natalie, sorry for the confusion and difficulty getting info, there will be another budget meeting like this for villages, workshop & activity spaces on 20th feb, then another on 18th march, please join the facebook group, if you haven't already there's a good amount of info and discussion there, please contact me if you have any questions :)
03:50:45 Dan from NUDIES: Motion: That the goddess reawakening budget for Autumn 2020 confest for the amount of \$1135 be approved for disbursal.
03:53:52 Tania Morsman: Motion "that the 2020 Autumn ConFest Youth space , budget totalling \$1,130. presented by Emma Bennet be approved
03:54:31 Vince Logiusto: Move on ..
03:54:50 Matt 1707: I have a question on an unrelated matter of CC business, when there's a moment.
03:55:12 Grant Waldram: my battery died but I'm probably needing sleep anyway. it sounds like these budgets are going to be good.
03:55:43 Vince Logiusto: Good night Grant
03:55:59 Grant Waldram: thanks to the room for the EMS budgets.
03:56:04 Kristen Joy 1645: need to relocate away from mum's bedroom, brb
03:57:05 Tania Morsman: Motion "that the 2020 Autumn ConFest Minstrals Corner , budget totalling \$2,430 presented by Steve Poynton be approved
03:57:58 Marte 1823: darth vader has joined the meeting
03:58:15 Aaron Shipperlee: YES - 96c !!!
03:59:35 A Human: That CC reimburse "We are yoga" village 625.96 cents for 2019 village expenses -
03:59:55 A Human: moved robin

04:00:21 Aaron Shipperlee: @ Dan - you spoke to your budget last week?
04:00:33 Tania Morsman: That CC reimburse "We are yoga" village \$625.96 cents for 2019 village expenses -moved robin
04:00:33 Dan from NUDIES: @aaron - Yes I did!
04:00:42 Dan from NUDIES: But it still needs approval!
04:00:43 Vince Logiusto: hat CC reimburse "We are yoga" village \$625.96 for 2019 village expenses
04:00:48 Aaron Shipperlee: Alllll-righteeeeeee
04:00:57 Naomi Anderson: Well done Steve! It was a great place to chill & connect with people.
04:00:58 Aaron Shipperlee: no need to discuss then
04:01:07 Dan from NUDIES: Its not discussion - its approval!
04:01:19 Aaron Shipperlee: that's what I thought
04:01:27 Kristen Joy 1645: back
04:01:50 Aaron Shipperlee: @Dan - now that's a budget! Noice!
04:02:32 Dan from NUDIES: Nudies:

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1RRE4OU_dIzJcfzTeuxKraLCJ8LLnA2jV

04:02:48 Tania Morsman: Motion "that the 2020 Autumn ConFest Nudies Village budget totalling \$2,430 presented by Daniel Smith be approved
04:03:04 Tania Morsman: please disregard that motion for nudies
04:03:29 Vince Logiusto: Chat offline about it
04:03:51 Vince Logiusto: Well Written
04:04:01 Tania Morsman: Motion "that the 2020 Autumn ConFest Nudies Village budget totalling \$4,160 presented by Daniel Smith be approved
04:04:01 Kristen Joy 1645: delicious level of detail Dan
04:05:48 Tania Morsman: Motion "that the 2020 Autumn ConFest Craft Cafe budget totalling \$1,700 presented by Kathy Ernst be approved
04:06:50 Vince Logiusto: Thanks Tania - Exceptionally well Chaired
04:07:01 Kristen Joy 1645: did I miss us extending the meeting?
04:07:09 Tania Morsman: <3
04:07:24 Trevor Pitt 1767: Good night All
04:07:40 Kate Sarah Shapiro: Night Trevor
04:08:03 Dan from NUDIES: Yes you did Kristen- was extended at 22:27
04:08:10 Kristen Joy 1645: It was the "at Arts beach" part of the application that threw me ...
04:08:22 Kristen Joy 1645: yay Dan, thanks
04:08:31 Tania Morsman: Motion "that the 2020 Autumn ConFest Hammock Village budget totalling \$1,395 presented by Rob Legg-Bagg be approved
04:08:44 Deb Moerkerken (1750♥)Darren Geraghty: Sorry peoples ,I have to go to bed,working early tomorrow. Big Loves all around. Goodnight Weltrusten♥
04:08:55 Naomi Anderson: Love the momentum
04:09:34 Vince Logiusto: Tutored
04:10:05 Kristen Joy 1645: nod, I think you're right, it's tutored
04:10:33 Vince Logiusto: yes Tutored - that's what they do
04:11:26 Tania Morsman: Motion "that the 2020 Autumn ConFest Docklands budget totalling \$4,800 presented by Craig Newcomb be approved
04:11:55 Vince Logiusto: \$700 for chessboards and backgammon?
04:13:08 Aaron Shipperlee: They're really big chess
04:13:19 Vince Logiusto: ok
04:13:28 Vince Logiusto: Thanks Mark - its a max
04:13:42 Aaron Shipperlee: Like the ones in Harry Potter ep1
04:13:59 Vince Logiusto: Thanks for clarifications Mark
04:16:01 Lindy Hunt: does anyone want carpet or underlay as one of my neighbors had put out a lot
04:18:08 Jessica Townsend: Makes sence , Gyosy are waiting on a tuot from Tarp Mahal too .
04:19:02 Jessica Townsend: Because Tarping in the heat last few years has seriously depleted peoples engery resourses that could be used else were
04:19:33 Vince Logiusto: It's been stated they are renaming the space
04:20:42 Vince Logiusto: Improving Signage in ConFest is a good thing
04:21:24 Troy Reid: Here Here - well said Emma
04:21:42 Aaron Shipperlee: not everything at CF needs to look like DIY shit - that's a choice
04:21:43 Kate Sarah Shapiro: Agree - Well said Emma.
04:21:44 Vince Logiusto: Focus Please
04:21:49 Tania Morsman: Motion "that the 2020 Autumn ConFest Poly Space budget totalling \$3,819.16 presented by Alison Mayer, Cassie Web, Kathi Wilson & Marina Brindley be approved
04:22:21 Tania Morsman: Motion "that the 2020 Autumn ConFest Poly Space budget totalling \$3,816.16 presented by Alison Mayer, Cassie Web, Kathi Wilson & Marina Brindley be approved
04:22:30 Vince Logiusto: Motion "that the 2020 Autumn ConFest Poly Space budget totalling \$3,816.29 presented by Alison Mayer, Cassie Web, Kathi Wilson & Marina Brindley be approved
04:23:09 Troy Reid: I'll second

04:23:43 Naomi Anderson: Congratulations Alison, Cassie, Kathi & Marina. <3
04:24:01 Vince Logiusto: You can reapply
04:24:25 Kristen Joy 1645: all the spaces are a collection of different skills abilities and resources, they all do what they do with the best of what they have to work with

04:25:06 Vince Logiusto: Yes
04:25:14 Jessica Townsend: indeed
04:25:18 Vince Logiusto: Well Said
04:25:49 Vince Logiusto: Thanks Everyone - we can leave out some of the jokes and pleasantries too
04:26:17 Naomi Anderson: Thank you everyone for your patience with this process.
04:26:21 Troy Reid: Woo Hoo!
04:26:25 Jessica Townsend: Woot,
04:26:31 Vince Logiusto: Yay!
04:26:31 Natalie from Consent Cove: thank you tania and minute takers
04:27:14 Jessica Townsend: would love to be put in contact with the mechanic if possible lost his details.
04:27:38 Tania Morsman: <3
04:28:04 Vince Logiusto: Thanks all - good night!
04:28:19 Tania Morsman: Good Night Vince
04:28:37 Vince Logiusto: Good Night Tania - Amazing Meeting
04:28:43 Vince Logiusto: Amazing*
04:29:50 Kate Sarah Shapiro: Night all
04:30:29 John Magor 1841: Goodnight Kate
04:30:56 Elisa Brock: Jessica, is that Andrew McLean you're trying to get in touch with?
04:31:38 Natalie from Consent Cove: who do I talk to about location planning? it is a very important aspect of the workshop space of Consent Cove. It is also very important in figuring out our budget and other planning aspects

04:32:37 Jessica Townsend: I'm not 100% sure he was working on lots of the cars last year from deni
04:32:42 Kristen Joy 1645: there are things that need to happen for confest to happen, and there are things that need to happen for confest to be confest, people don't drive 5+ hours to confest for the toilets or roads, but once there they need those things to exist, these things are not in competition with each, they are both necessary for confest to be *each other

04:32:59 Kristen Joy 1645:
04:33:14 Natalie from Consent Cove: We drive 20+ hours :)
04:33:25 Dan from NUDIES: Night everyone!
04:33:35 John Magor 1841: Night Dan.
04:33:52 Daviddc Fiirst Aid: Nat, have you seen a copy of the site map used last year ?
04:34:33 John:

https://umap.openstreetmap.fr/en/map/confest-autumn-2019_293972

04:34:40 Darrylle Ryan: night all
04:35:21 John: That link has the current data on the Confest site.
04:35:48 Elisa Brock: @Jessica sorry, he's not one I have details for.
04:35:56 Jessica Townsend: that's ok thankyou
04:36:30 Natalie from Consent Cove: Night everyone. thanks for all the help and answered questions. See you next week hopfully
04:37:06 Daviddc Fiirst Aid: Nat, them pick out a likely site or a list of possibilities, and ask
04:38:06 Elisa Brock: Good night all.
04:38:23 Tania Morsman: Good night and beautyfull dreams - all be caressed lovingly by the angels as you sleep xxx
04:39:33 Daviddc Fiirst Aid: Good night all, thank you for your inputs, looking forwards to more
04:39:33 Jessica Townsend: Any one else coveting a big truck
04:39:37 Jessica Townsend:

https://www.pickles.com.au/trucks/item/search/-/listing/listSaleItems/44000419?fbclid=IwAR2yYiveDW-osxpkg_HokCKWxFvCHTpLUOxOo-orIEcpFekhX5mjv8q9CvY#!/search-result?sort=Product_Type_Sequence&startPage=1&startPage=1&scrollPosition=146.2857208251953&scrollPosition=146.2857208251953

04:39:45 Jessica Townsend: unimogs
04:41:31 Daviddc Fiirst Aid: Will the First Aid container be moved again ?
04:41:50 Daviddc Fiirst Aid: It was moved in 18 and 19, and both times things were left behind
04:42:19 Daviddc Fiirst Aid: It makes it very hard to set up and run our emergency service Q!!!!Please don't move First Aid again @!!!
04:42:29 Jessica Townsend: Car henge again
04:47:57 Kristen Joy 1645: the scrunchy era was fun
04:49:45 Kristen Joy 1645: g'night all
04:50:01 Juliet: Goodnight everyone. It was good to listen in.
04:58:08 Jessica Townsend: night night all
04:59:43 John Magor 1841: Goodnight all.